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IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

August 23, 2024 

 
KINGSTREE HIGH SCHOOL BLAZERS WIN $5000 T-MOBILE FRIDAY 

NIGHT 5G LIGHTS PROGRAM 

 
 Kingstree High School (KHS) has received several thousand dollars from T-Mobile to support the 
Blazers’ football program. T-Mobile announced this past Friday that KHS has received a $5,000 prize as 
part of T-Mobile’s nationwide Friday Night 5G Lights program. The program allows schools from across 
the country to apply to win money to upgrade their football facilities.  
 
 In addition to $5,000 and $25,000 prizes, the contest also offers a grand prize of a $2 million 
“football field technology makeover.” Although KHS won the $5,000 prize, the school is still eligible for 
the $2 million grand prize. Kingstree High School is among 300 schools that will receive prize money over 
the next few weeks. Future winners will be announced every Friday until mid-September.  
 
 The Sixteen (16) winners of the $25,000 prizes will be announced in early October, and the 
grand prize winner will be announced in early December.  Representatives from Tmobile will be in 
Kingstree on September 13th to present a check of $5,000 to us at halftime of the Timberland game. 
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